
 

NOTICE 
Date: 06.04.2023 

 
    The College will remain closed on 07.04.2023 and 08.04.2023 on account of 
Good Friday and Ester Saturday respectively. The College will reopen on 
10.04.2023 as usual. 

                                                                                                  Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


